
Mallory Coach House 

March 2, 2022 

 6:30 p.m. 
Meeting held at the Community Hall with Covid19 restrictions in place 
Covid19 vaccinations confirmed 
 
Present : Reg Hunt,  Sandra Wells, David Wells, Barb Morrison, Bob Morrison, Gail Williams, Carson 
Massey,   Brian Morton, John Cowan, Angie Cowan, Donna Hunt,  Greg Blatch 
 

Welcome by Bob Morrison 

 

It was decided that masks used for COVID19 protection could be removed while we are seated. 

 

Agenda  
 

A letter of resignation has been received from Brenda Craig. Moved by Bob Morrison and 

seconded by Carson to acknowledge this letter with regret. Brenda has been a long time member 

and will be missed. 
 

Minutes – moved by Donna. and seconded by David to accept the minutes as amended 
-- The kits were given to every class and Sandra talked to Jennifer Ault re the Coach House 

insurance. 
Carried. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
Moved by Bob Morrison and seconded by Brian to accept the report as given. Carried 
Balance $3,347.16 
 

New Business and Business arising 

A serious leak in the ceiling of the kitchen has been discovered. The Township is waiting for the 

snow to come off the roof before anything can be repaired. 
Brian suggested someone should inspect the attic above the kitchen now. 

 
Work Party 
- discussion re signs for the Village Fair and other events 

- -planning for signs 
-  discussion re the repainting of the walls and ceilings of the Coach House 

-  planning for the installation of boards in the attic 

-  Sandra suggested an addition for the Glass Cabinet which has recently been set up with a    

display of donated glass items. Moved by Carson and seconded by Sandra. Carried 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

John Cowan has agreed to serve on the FOY Trail Committee. 
 

Events 
Culture Days                            May 28/22 
Strawberry Social                    June 26/22 
Blueberry Social                      July 31/22 
Village Fair                          August 27/22 

Thousand Islands Fine Arts    September 9-11/22 
 

Discussion re Pop Up Market 
- it was decided to invite the Economic Development Committee to come to the April Coach 

House meeting to share their plans 
 

Jack Brown’s Estate – no info as of this date 
 

Thank you extended to Brenda for taking down the Christmas decorations at the Community 

Hall. 
 

Adjourned at 7:30p.m. 
 

Next meeting: 

 

 

Chairman____________________     Secretary ___________________________ 

Bob Morrison                                       Donna Hunt 


